
 
 
 
Monday 5th December 2022 
 
Sixth Form Applications, Reward Trip and Christmas Homework 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
It was wonderful to see so many parents in attendance at the recent year 11 parents’ evening. We 
were delighted that 87% of parents were able to attend, thank you all for your continued support. 
 
The next two weeks are a busy, but exciting time for year 11 students. 
 
On Monday 12th December, in recognition of all their hard work, Year 11 are being rewarded with a 
Christmas trip to either the Skydome for ice skating, or the Odeon for a private cinema screening, of 
Black Panther: Wakanda Forever. (12A) This is a Governor reward trip with no cost to the student. 
 
On Monday students will arrive at school at the normal time, they do not need to wear school uniform. 
Coaches will take students,  with the year 11 tutor team to the venues. Once the students have 
finished their reward experience, they will need to make their own way home from the Skydome area, 
in Coventry City Centre. We ask that parents/carers complete the forms that indicating how your child 
is making their way home. Without this information students will not be allowed to access this event.  
Please could you complete the information via the following forms link, so that we know how your 
child will make their way home from the event: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/7aR8dhhKQR 
 
A reminder that sixth form applications are also open until Friday 9th December 2022 via the forms 

link sent out by Mr McDonnell.  https://forms.office.com/r/yYmh28h7QC 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me via phone or email: robert.poole@cncs.school. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
Mr R Poole                Mr A Williams  
Head of Year 11               Senior Assistant Headteacher 
 

 
Mrs T Boland 
Chair of Governors 

 


